
Title: Mission Team Home Safe. Thanks for Your Prayers. 
 
April 9, 2016 
 
Greetings all, 
 
Just a quick note to let you know that the mission team has gotten back safely. The very brief 
note I got was that the trip was very challenging and stressful, but that they also saw the Lord 
do amazing, wonderful stuff in Immanuel sessions. I will hopefully eventually be able to send 
more details regarding the amazing Immanuel sessions. Thanks again for your prayers. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 
 
 
Want to support the Lehman’s Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/ 
 


